
Tasty Thursday at Gloucester Nursery School 

Over the next few weeks, all the children in the Nursery are having the opportunity to have a fun 

cooking session.  Parents are also invited to come along and join in the experience.   

The photos below show the children making apple muffins – they all look as if they are future “Great 

British Bake Off” winners! 

 

 

 

  

  

Izzy commented: 

 

“It is icky and sticky on my 

fingers” 

Jayden: 

“I want to use the grater 

next” 


